


Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope everyone has enjoyed their Easter and is looking forward to getting started back with Dance and Drama club. I can’t wait to start working towards another fantastic show with these talented students!

This term the club will continue to run during a Tuesday lunch time starting on Tuesday 7th May. The cost of the club will be £2 a week and should be paid half termly by cash or cheque (made out to Georgia Holloway) within the first 2 weeks of the club running.
The first half term is a very short half term and only runs for 3 weeks. Therefore, fees of £6 are due by Tuesday 14th May.

The places for the club will be on a first come first serve basis so please return the below slip to the school office ASAP if you wish to sign your child up.

I’m looking forward to seeing lots of familiar faces, and hopefully some new members, in club ready for another great term!

Thank you for your continued support.

Georgia Holloway   
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I wish to sign my child up for the Dance and Drama club that will run during Tuesday lunch times.

Child Name:  …………………………………………………………..
Year Group:   ……………….

Signed: ……………………………………

